
  

 

 

 

 

MSS OPEN HOUSE 
 

Thursday, October 26, 2023 
6 - 8 PM 

 
MSS PAC will be available to answer questions about PAC, sign up 

parents and provide visitors with Chili, buns and treats. 
 

Current students and their parents are invited to attend an Open 
House at Mackenzie Secondary School. 

 
This is your opportunity to meet your child’s teachers. This is NOT 

formal Parent Teacher Interviews, but an opportunity to see what your 
child has been working on and check out the different things 

happening around the school. 
 

Parents can connect with teachers & set times to meet if they would 
like to have a formal parent teacher interview. 

 
GRADE 12’s - There will be a meeting at 7:00 pm in the Library for 
Grade 12’s and their parents/guardians. This meeting is to elect the 

parent committee to work with the elected student committee for Dry 
Grad. 

 
 

Please note that we will be following an early release bell schedule 
this day and students will be dismissed at 2:06 pm 

 
We look forward to seeing you all and receiving your input on the 

2023-24 School Plan for Student Success! 


